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Back Crohn's & Colitis UK's campaign for
early diagnosis of Crohn's and Colitis! 

Delays to diagnosis affect people’s ability to
continue education and work and also impacts

their treatment options. 
Help Crohn's and Colitis change that and back

their call for early diagnosis of Crohn’s and Colitis.
https://action.crohnsandcolitis.org.uk/early-

diagnosis-pledge

https://action.crohnsandcolitis.org.uk/early-diagnosis-pledge


Hi everyone, 

I’m Elena, the Project Manager of AWARE-IBD.  I have worked 
as a researcher at The University of Sheffield for almost 
four years, and have managed the AWARE-IBD project 
since we started in February 2020.  I am proud to work with 
the project partners, including the Sheffield IBD Team, 
Crohn’s & Colitis UK and our Patient Oversight Committee. 

Involving people with Crohn’s and Colitis is at the heart of the AWARE-IBD Project
and enables us to make meaningful changes to the IBD service. I want to thank
everyone for being involved so far - whether you're a research participant, part of
our microsystem team or have provided feedback on the service change ideas.
With your help, we’ve made great progress and we're now testing some of the
service changes - which is so exciting! In November 2022 we trialled a new face-
to-face clinic led by the IBD Nurse Specialists for patients receiving biologics
infusions at the Royal Hallamshire Hospital. We also trialled a new IBD 'consultant
of the day' clinic for patients who are newly diagnosed, have changed biologic
treatments or require urgent clinical review due to a flare. We’ve designed a
template for a personalised written care plan based on your feedback and will
be testing this very soon!  Finally, we're finalising our upskilling toolkit developed
by people with IBD and VoiceAbility, which we'll be looking to share with you early
next year. I am really excited to see what the final year of the project brings! 

And last but not least, Happy Holidays to everyone! 
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As part of the AWARE-IBD Project, we are introducing written personalised
care plans to improve the IBD service.

Since our last newsletter, we’ve done a survey and two workshops to
decide on the content of the care plan and what would be most
beneficial to you. We’ve now developed a template for the care plan,
which you can view here:
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wXKL-
R0LeWb5Mp3ZN_gOhMF6d1dONZAt/edit?
usp=sharing&ouid=109178071820313023972&rtpof=true&sd=true

The next step is to test our care plan with a number of people with IBD to
see how acceptable it is and whether or not it improves their experience
of care. If you take part in the AWARE-IBD research study and have an
upcoming clinic appointment in December 2022, we may be in touch
individually to organise this with you.

UPDATES 
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PERSONALISED CARE PLAN

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wXKL-R0LeWb5Mp3ZN_gOhMF6d1dONZAt/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109178071820313023972&rtpof=true&sd=true


To improve access to the IBD service, we introduced new face-to-face clinics
at the Royal Hallamshire Hospital. The first clinic was led by IBD Nurse
Specialists on the Clinical Investigations Unit for people who receive infusions
as part of their IBD care. Those with an overdue 3-monthly review were invited
to a clinic appointment in November 2022 on the same day as their infusion
appointment.

The second clinic was led by IBD Consultants and was targeted at patients
who are newly diagnosed, have changed biologic treatments or require
urgent clinical review for flare symptoms following a call to the helpline. These
new clinics were trialled over a period of 2-4 weeks in November 2022. We
have collected patient and staff feedback on how the clinics went and will
use this information to evaluate and reflect whether or not they improved the
IBD service.

If you want to have your say in what changes we make to the service, join
us on Monday lunchtimes 12:15-13:15 for our weekly microsystem meeting.
You can join us face-to-face at The Medical School or you can join online
via MS Teams!
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SITE VISIT 

NEW CLINCS

The Health Foundation (funders of the AWARE-IBD Project) visited us in
October to find out what we've been up to and our plans for the final year
of the project. It was an inspiring day with lots of examples of how patient
leadership can shape service improvement!
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MEDIA APPEARANCES
Just in case you missed it, check out
very own Professor Alan Lobo and
patient microsystems coach Sam
McCormick talking about the
AWARE-IBD Project on Look North!
You can watch their interview on
YouTube here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=YzW8KUz2iPI&feature=youtu.be

The AWARE-IBD Patient Oversight Committee includes people with
Crohn's and Colitis from Sheffield, Rotherham, London, Cambridge

& Wales. They provide invaluable support to the project and ensure
IBD patients are at the centre of service change. If you want to find
out more about the POC, and their important role in the AWARE-IBD

Project go to: https://bit.ly/AWARE-IBD-POC

PATIENT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YzW8KUz2iPI&feature=youtu.be
https://twitter.com/hashtag/crohns?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/colitis?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/IBD?src=hashtag_click
https://bit.ly/AWARE-IBD-POC
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If there are any changes to
your contact details, please
let the study team know by

sending an email to 
aware-ibd@sheffield.ac.uk

Finally, don’t
forget to follow us
on twitter to stay

up to date with the
project in between

newsletters!

CHRISTMAS THEMED ACTIVITY

https://twitter.com/AwareIbd

